
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VALENTINE’S DINNER IN THE GREAT 

HALL RETURNS TO WARNER BROS. 

STUDIO TOUR LONDON  
 

 

Couples are invited to spend Valentine's Day in a truly magical location as Warner Bros. Studio 

Tour London’s Valentine’s Dinner in the Great Hall returns on 11th, 12th and 13th February 2022. 

 

For immediate release: 7th December 2021 

 

Whisk your loved one away for a magical night at Warner Bros. Studio Tour London to celebrate 

Valentine’s Day at Hogwarts’ Great Hall next February.  

 

Guests will be treated with welcome drinks and canapés on arrival, which includes a delightful ‘Love 

Potion’ cocktail before being whisked away to dine on the original Great Hall set. Seated at tables for 

two, guests will indulge in a romantic three-course dinner including a starter, main course, and a 

scrumptious sharing dessert*. During the meal, couples will receive their first memento of the evening 

as a complimentary photo is taken at their table. 

  

After dinner, guests will be given exclusive after-hours access to the Studio Tour with the chance to 

see sets such as Dumbledore’s office, the Forbidden Forest and Platform 9 ¾ which features the 

original Hogwarts Express locomotive, before enjoying a Butterbeer in the backlot café.  

 

Couples will discover the grandeur of Gringotts Wizarding Bank and wander up the wizarding shopping 

street of Diagon Alley before arriving at the majestic Hogwarts castle model. Guests will finish the 

evening by taking home a wand of their choice  



 

 

Tickets go on general sale at 10am on Thursday 16th December or at 10am on Tuesday 14th December 

for Harry Potter Fan Club Gold subscribers here - www.wbstudiotour.co.uk/valentines. Carer tickets 

will be available by calling 0800 640 4550 once tickets go on sale. 

  

The Studio Tour’s Valentine's Dinner in the Great Hall events will take place on Friday 11th February, 

Saturday 12th February and Sunday 13th February from 6:45pm until 11.30pm and are open to over 18s 

only. Guests will be seated at individual tables of two keeping a safe social distance and tickets are 

priced at £495 per table for two including VAT**.  

  

*Vegetarian and vegan options will be available and other dietary requirements can also be catered for 

(guests will be asked to provide this information during the booking process). 

**Tickets are only available in pairs and couples will be seated at individual tables of two. 

 

 

Notes to Editors  

Warner Bros. Studio Tour London – The Making of Harry Potter opened its doors on 31st March 2012. The 

unique attraction offers visitors the ultimate chance to get up close to authentic sets, discover the magic 

behind spellbinding special effects and explore the behind-the-scenes secrets of the Harry Potter film series. 

Visitors can explore the original Great Hall, step into the Forbidden Forest and discover Gringotts Wizarding 

Bank all before marvelling at the breath-taking miniature scale model of Hogwarts castle. Tickets must be 

pre-booked at www.wbstudiotour.co.uk and cannot be bought at the attraction. 

To help keep everyone safe, a number of additional measures and changes have been made to the Studio 

Tour experience. Visitors are advised to familiarise themselves with the Studio Tour’s safety measures 

before visiting: https://www.wbstudiotour.co.uk/updates/safety-measures/ 
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